
 

 

 

631 South Hull Street – Montgomery, Alabama 36104 334-834-9933 

 

Addendum No. 2 

Date: November 08, 2024 

 

 
Project:  

Front Entrance Improvements to 

Wetumpka Elementary School and  

A New Diesel Shop at the Elmore 

County Tech Center for  

Elmore County Board of Education 

Wetumpka, Alabama  

 

MCKEE PROJECT NO. 22.239 

ALABAMA DIVISION OF CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT NO. 2024060 

 
The following changes and/or substitutions to the plans and specifications are hereby made a part of 
same and are incorporated in full force as part of the contract. 

Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in writing on the Proposal Form. 

A2.1 GENERAL MODIFICATIONS: 

A. Refer to the Advertisement for Bids, Change as follows: 

1. Sealed proposals for this project shall be received by Mr. Richard Dennis, 
Superintendent, at the Elmore County Public Schools Office, 100 H.H. Robison Drive, 
Wetumpka, Alabama, Phone: 334-567-1200, until 2:00 PM Central Time, Thursday, 
December 05, 2024, then opened and read aloud for the above referenced project. 

 

A Pre-Bid Walkthrough shall occur at 10:00 AM Central Time on Wednesday, 
November 20, 2024, at the Wetumpka Elementary School Front Office, 510 
Micanopy St, Wetumpka AL 36092. Contact: Aaron Broach, 334-834-9933, Ext. 111 

 

END OF ADDENDUM 


